
Forest School
Donations!

At the Meadows Primary School we know
 how important outdoor play is for 

our children and so we are rejuvenating 
our much loved Copse Corner.

Tyres & rope for tyre swings

Tree stumps for performance &
learning circles

Tarpaulin/material suitable for 
creating sheltered areas

Large pallets to create 
sensory/music walls

We are specifically seeking donations
 of or towards:

Woodwork tools 

Pots, pans, tubing, wooden
 spoons etc
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LATEST NEWS
meadowsprimarypta@gmail.com

If you are interested in keeping up with the PTFA please
follow us on Facebook 

FEBRUARY/MARCHFEBRUARY/MARCHFEBRUARY/MARCH
Virtual Balloon Race - lift off 26th

February so get selling those
balloons!

Next PTA meeting
Wednesday 28th
February - All welcome 

Someone Special Sale -
10th March  (a gift for that

special someone ) 

Easter Raffle - 28th March
(raffle tickets will be available

after half term)

Crazy Hair Day for Easter Donations
  22nd March 

(to make our fantastic
 Easter Hampers)

PTA News!
Now the year is well under way the PTA are busy

planning some exciting activities & fundraisers for
the next few months. Below see the dates to

remember! 

We are also going to give Copse corner a bit of a
glow up & have been collecting donations. We are
after some volunteers to help us on Saturday 17th

February. Whether your handy with a hammer,
speedy with a spade or not really a hand Andy?

(Showing my age now!) All help at 
any level is welcome, even if it’s just making
the teas. Drop us a message if you can help!



26TH FEBRUARY -  1ST MARCH 

The bal loon that travels  the furthest d istance wi l l  win a
£50 High Street Voucher or one of the runner up £10

vouchers!
There wi l l  a lso be a c lass treat for the c lass who 's  bal loon

(provided by the PTA) has travel led the furthest .
Fundrais ing towards improving our school  p layt imes 

Buy and customise your bal loon at
https://www.balloonrace.net/jufqko

£3 per bal loon

https://www.balloonrace.net/jufqko
https://www.balloonrace.net/jufqko


Click here for more
 information about OPAL

Progress
 update!

As an introduction to OPAL a member of the
 PTA committee was able to attend 

a session at the school to hear more about 
OPAL and how it will benefit our children. 

Children spend seven years at primary 
school from reception to year six. Over this 

time they will spend on average 20% of 
this time at play. We want to develop this 

and ensure children are given the opportunity 
to learn those vital play skills which will 

help them to learn risk, have fun, challenge 
themselves and enjoy high quality play.

Do you remember your play times? Climbing 
trees, Building dens, using your imagination?

By adopting this approach to play times the
aim is to:

Improve wellbeing 
Develop self regulation 

Increase physical activity 
Aid social & emotional development 

Learn to manage risk
and have FUN!

The PTA is supporting the school with the
mission to ensure that every school child 

has an amazing play time everyday 
with no exceptions.

We have committed to having dedicated OPAL
support for 18 months. A member from OPAL
will be undertaking a play audit next week to
see what additional play equipment we need. 

 

We are on the lookout for sponsors!

Our wonderful Winter Festival was
 sponsored by Polar Bear Windows 

which enabled us to 
offer the fantastic snow dome for free!

  
Do you work for a company that could 

sponsor our Balloon Race or our 
Easter trail in return for advertising

 on our social media?  

Do you know someone who works 
for a company that are looking 

for a charity to support or offers 
matchfunding?

This could be a donation of a prize 
or a donation towards a prize for the 

winners! 

https://outdoorplayandlearning.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/NonOpalSchool-A5-Parents-Guide-web.pdf
https://outdoorplayandlearning.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/NonOpalSchool-A5-Parents-Guide-web.pdf
https://outdoorplayandlearning.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/NonOpalSchool-A5-Parents-Guide-web.pdf


Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet,
consectetur adipiscing elit.
Donec ultrices felis sit amet 
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THERE ARE LOT OF
EASY WAYS YOU
CAN HELP US TO
RAISE FUNDS:

 7,000 shops and sites will
donate to The Meadows

Primary School PTA -at no
extra cost to you - to sign

up use this link
https://www.easyfundraisi
ng.org.uk/causes/meadow

spta/

 Help our fundraising efforts by
buying tickets for Your School
Lottery. Tickets cost just £1 per
week, with a top prize of £25,000
Enter now at
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.
uk/lottery/school/the-meadows-
primary-school

STICKINS self adhesive name labels are a quick, easy
and durable solution to naming your child's uniform,

bags etc..
The Friends of the Meadows will earn 30%

commission on all sales, just remember to use our
unique fundraising number 23281

Remember to use easy fundraising which
helps to raise fundsmformthe school, just use

this link to sign up!
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/m

eadowspta

Remember to follow us on Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/meadowsschoolpta
https://www.facebook.com/meadowsschoolpta

